
 
  

    

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

Date: March 2025 
 
RE: HOD English Role  
 
Dear Prospective Candidate, 
 
Thank you for your interest in the role of Head of Department (English) at E-ACT City Heights 
Academy. This is an exciting opportunity to join a growing and improving Academy that is 
committed to excellence and success for both our pupils and staff. 
 
At City Heights, our core values—Courageous, Helpful, Excellence, and Ambassadors—
guide everything we do. We encourage our staff and students to be courageous in their 
aspirations, helpful in their community, excellent in their achievements, and ambassadors of 
lifelong learning. 
 
The Academy has recently undergone a change in leadership, bringing a renewed focus on 
high expectations, ambitious goals, and a relentless drive for success. As a vibrant and diverse 
school serving the Lambeth/Tulse Hill area, we are dedicated to fostering a culture of 
academic excellence and personal growth.  
 
We are proud to be part of E-ACT, which was named Multi-Academy Trust of the Year 2023. 
This partnership connects us with 38 other schools across the Trust; collectively  educating 
over 25,000 pupils and collaborating with more than 3,00 staff providing access to a wealth of 
expertise, leadership, and professional development opportunities. 
 
As Head of English, you will play a crucial role in shaping the department’s vision, inspiring 
both staff and students to achieve their full potential. You will be joining a dynamic and forward-
thinking team, where collaboration and innovation are encouraged. The scale of expertise and 
leadership across our Trust means that our staff benefit from an extensive network of support, 
rapid career progression, and the ability to make a lasting impact. 
 
E-ACT and City Heights are fantastic places to work, and we hope that you choose to be part 
of this exciting journey. If you are passionate about English education and committed to 
developing tomorrow’s leaders, we would love to hear from you. 
 
We look forward to receiving your application. 
 
Best Wishes  

 
Mr Marvin Charles  
Headteacher  


